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Letter of support for nomination of Dr. Joerg Swetina as candidate for the Position of oneM2M

TP WG1 Vice-Chairman

NEC Corporation (TTC) is pleased to nominate Dr. Joerg Swetina for the position of Vice-Chairman
of the oneM2M Technical Plenary Working Group 1 (Requirements):

As you may see from the attached CV, he has been working in mobile communications standards
(GSM, 3GPP and OMA) for more than 15 years and has a strong background in the field.

In particular he was a Vice-Chairman of the 3GPP requirements group (3GPP TSG SA1) for several
periods and is very experienced in requirements specification work.

He also was active in establishing the oneM2M global initiative and has served as a TP WG1 Vice-
Chairman for the last two years.

His solid technical background associated with diplomatic skills and experience in 3GPP SA1 and
oneM2M TP WG1 are assets for the next period of TP WG1 Vice-Chairman.

Our support for Dr. Joerg Swetina is based on our commitment to the oneM2M standards process,
evidenced by our active contributions in 3GPP, ETSI and other SDOs.

In the event that he is successful, NEC Corporation will provide the necessary support for him to
undertake the role as Vice-Chairman of oneM2M TP WG1.

Sincerely yours

Takashi Matsumoto
Executive Technology Specialist, Telecom Carrier Business Unit
NEC Corporation
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